
************************************************* 
St. John is a Stewardship Parish 

***************************************************** 
June 16, 2013 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
HAPPY FATHER’S DAY 

 
Saturday, June 15, 2013 
 4:00 – Rose Ruzgis – 37th Anniversary 
Sunday, June 16, 2013 
 8:00 – Parishioners of St. John 
        10:30 – Patrick W. Sullivan – 6th Anniversary 
Tuesday, June 18, 2013 
 9:00 – Richard Downey – 1st Anniversary 
Saturday, June 22, 2013 
 4:00 – Mr. & Mrs. Albert Clary – Memorial 
Sunday, June 23, 2013 
        10:30 – Parishioners of St. John 
  
Please pray for the Repose of the soul of Nickie Pacheco 
Voci whose funeral mass was celebrated Thursday, June 
6th. 

Important Dates 
Sat. 6/15 – Open House of Sachem Senior Center 
Fri. 6/28 – Cheerleader Car Wash – 11:00 - 4:00 

CCD REGISTRATIONS ARE DUE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2nd Collection June 16th for Church Maintenance 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please keep the following in your prayers: 
Pam Adornato,  Nira Porciello,  Jackie 
Hennebury,  Debra Vass,  Judy Potts,  Debbie 
Sperre,  Ellen Hansen,  Niko Westhaver,  
Christopher Berlo,  Penny Walsh,  Juan Botta,  
Nolan Letts,  Irene Kimball,  Nancy Thomson,  
Don Kitchell,  Ann P.  Katilus.   
 

Our Shared Treasure 
June 9, 2013 

Offertory Collection: $7185 
 

Thank you for your continued generosity. 

Catholic Appeal is here! 
Your support of the 2013 Catholic Appeal helps 
countless people of all ages and backgrounds 
through 50 ministries of the Archdiocese of Boston. 
Thank you to all who pledged their support of the 
2013 Catholic Appeal at Mass. To date our parish 
has contributed $11,850 to this year’s appeal. St 
John’s has been assessed $27,064 for the Catholic 
Appeal this year. The remaining $15,314 is like a tax 
on the parish. The parish is responsible to meet all 
of this assessment.  You may pledge your support 
to the parish campaign at 
www.BostonCatholicAppeal.org. 
 

 
Fr. Kelly has arrived!  Please 
give him a warm welcome! 

A special thank you to Carmen Pearson and 
all her dedicated volunteers who made Fr. 
Wally’s cookout such a wonderful success! 
 

 
 

Everything was delicious! 
 

Whoever made the Kale Salad, the recipe is 
in great demand.!  

Irish Senior Connect is a listening and friendship line 
for seniors to call. Located at the Irish Pastoral Centre 
in Dorchester, the call and service are free and 
confidential. Our volunteers, many of whom are 
seniors, are fully trained to provide supportive 
listening, empathic response and information about 
local senior resources. They would love to hear about 
how the caller’s day is going, listen to a favorite story, 
or provide support and help to sort out a worry or 
concern. Irish Senior Connect also offers well-being 
check-in calls for seniors who would like a daily or 
weekly call to make sure they are okay. Also, if a 
senior knows a friend or family member who would 
like to join our friendship line, please pass the 
word. The number to call is 855-249-5146.  

 

Daily Mass Schedule 
9 AM  

Monday & Tuesday – Fr. Skerry 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday – Fr. Kelly 

Some exceptions might be necessary. 

http://www.bostoncatholicappeal.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Dear Friends, 

 
Here is a little bio on Fr. Ring: 

 
Fr. Paul Ring was born in South Boston, the 
youngest of five children of Michael and Julia Ring. 
He moved to Brockton, where he attended Brockton 
Public Schools, until entering Cardinal Spellman 
High School. Upon completion of high school, Fr. 
Paul attended Framingham State College, receiving 
a B.A. in Sociology. After college, Fr. Ring entered 
St. John’s Seminary, receiving his MDiv. in 1995. Fr. 
Ring has served in parishes in North Reading (St. 
Theresa), Weymouth (St. Francis Xavier), 
Dorchester (St. Mark) and, most recently, Pepperell 
(Our Lady of Grace), where he served as Pastor.  
Fr. Paul comes to us with his faithful “canine 
companion”, Oscar (a 15 year-old miniature 
schnauzer), in tow! 
 
A personal note from Fr. Paul: 
 
“When the Cardinal asked me to come to St. John’s, 
I was very excited. In coming to East Bridgewater, it 
is like “coming home” (having been raised in 
Brockton)! I come to you excited about the future, 
knowing that we, together, can build on the good 
work of Fr. Wally. I am an avid sports fan, movie 
goer/buff, and “athlete” (running and golf, mostly, 
with an occasional “pick-up” softball game under my 
belt!). I bring with me enthusiasm, joy for God’s 
people, and my faithful “furry companion”, Oscar, 
who I know you will come to love as I have! I plan to 
“hit the ground running”, pending the naming of a 
Temporary Administrator for my current parish 
(“sooner, rather than later”, as the saying goes).  
Please know of my prayers for you, and I ask the 
same from you as we begin this “new adventure” 
together!” 

Peace, 
Fr. Paul 

 
 
 

 
 

St. John CCD Registrations Due 
 

JUNE 1, 2013 
 

Fill out forms on line or visit the CCD Office  
Tuesday through Thursdays – 9:30-4:00 
 
 Please note that there has been a small 
increase in the tuition, a $5 increase for one 
child, a $7 increase for two, and a $10 increase 
for three or more. 

Registration Fees: 
$105 – one child; $182 – two children 

$210 – three or more children 
(Sacramental years additional) 

Gr. 2 = $50, Gr. 9 = $50, Gr. 10 = $75 
Installment plans available. 

LATE FEE OF $25 AFTER JULY 1. 
Placement based on first-come, first-served 

 
Questions, contact Lorraine or Nancy  

508-378-1521 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO TEACH & ASSIST. 
(discounted registration fee) 

 
Schedule of classes has changed 

Gr. 1-6 = T, W, Th 4:30-5:30 & Sat. 9:00-10:00 
Gr. 7 & 8 = Wed 0r Thurs = 6:00 – 7:00 
Gr. 9 = Wed 7:15-8:15 or Sun 6:00 – 7:00 
Gr. 10 = Sun 7:15 – 8:15 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is an outreach 
to baptized Catholics who were not raised in the 
faith, did not receive First Communion and would 
like to return to the Catholic faith.  It is also designed 
for non-Catholics who seek communion with the 
Catholic Church.  Classes for this program will be 
held beginning in the Fall. Please call the Rectory 
(508-378-4207) if you are interested. 
 

A TEAM OF CLEANERS IS NEEDED 
 
The church is cleaned each week by a team 
of cleaners.  We are down to 4 teams. If we 
could add a team, the rotation would be 
every 5 weeks—very doable. 
Please help out if you can.  Call the rectory 
to volunteer. Teams are made up of two-
three people.  Many hands make light work. 

PATHWAYS INITIATIVE PROGRAM 
 
MCAS OUTREACH SERVICES FOR CURRENT 

JUNIOR AND SENIORS 
& MEMBERS OF CLASSES 2003-2013 

 
PROVIDED SERVICES: 

Free MCAS Tutoring, (Eng, Math, Science) 
Employability Skills Asst/Job Search Asst. 
Volunteer/Job Shadow Opportunities 
English Language Learners are encouraged to 
attend. 
 
MORE INFO: CALL BARBARA WALTERS 
508-513-3457 or bwalters@careerworks.org 
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